
 

        

 
 

     
  

Dear Parents, 

      It’s not long until the big young voices concert next Monday 11th 

February in the Manchester arena. 

On the concert day the choir will leave school after lunch by coach (12.30) and will 

attend a rehearsal at the arena in the afternoon. They will need to take a packed 

tea to eat there. If they can bring their tea in a labelled plastic bag so it can be 

thrown away at the arena that would be useful please. Their book bags can be left 

at school.  The concert will then commence at 7pm and finish at 9.15pm. The 

children will then travel back to school by coach with their teacher and will need 

to be picked up when they return to Glossop. We will be back at Glossop at 

approximately 10.30 pm so please make sure you can meet your child at that time 

back at school.  

If you are going to the concert you won’t be able to take your child back from 

Manchester. You will have to drive back to Glossop and meet us there.  

We will let you know where we are sitting at the arena as soon as we know, so you 

can look out for us!   

The children will need to come to school that day in school uniform as normal but 

bring their young voices t shirt or plain white t shirt in a bag to change into for 

the concert. They may bring a small torch too and plenty of water.  If your child 

has asthma please make sure they bring their inhaler. As this is a school trip, the 

children will not be allowed to bring mobile phones.  

Please use your CD and keep practising those songs. If you can access the internet 

look out for the Young voices 2019 dance videos on youtube to get those dance 

moves learnt too!  The children will need to be able to sing without words by the 

concert!  

We will be having extra rehearsals in school on most lunchtimes now so please 

encourage your children to attend as we really need to get these songs learnt!  

Thanks for your support and co-operation, 

Kind regards, 

R Collins   
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